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Right-of-way

From Dr. Nora Dennis <nora@jubilee.clinic>
Date Tue 7/29/2025 12:42 PM
To  Shannan Campbell <Shannan.Campbell@hillsboroughnc.gov>

Dear Shannan, this email is to request that the town release the right-of-way between 233 W Margaret
Ln and 301 W Margaret Ln. The town neither maintains nor uses this land and we believe it would be
best cared for by those neighbors adjacent to it. Warmly, Nora Dennis

Nora Dennis, M.D., M.S.P.H., D.F.A.P.A.
she/her/hers

CEO/Founder, Jubilee Integrated Wellness PLLC
Jubilee Healing Farm, Inc

(984) 369-8729

1009 Hi Mar Lane

Hillsborough, NC 27278
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